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WIRED
FAM,

Here's some news
you can use...

www.WiredFoundations.com

Social Media Was In a
Frenzy on Monday...

If you were out of the loop, Instagram,
Facebook, and other major social media
and communication outlets were down. The
occurrence was the perfect example of why
it's important to interact with your
audience outside of social media. Having a
website and an email list is a great way to
stay connected when all else fails.

Help me out!

How do I get started?

https://wiredfoundations.com/
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T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  S U B S C R I B I N G !

Some Friendly
Reminders...

It's the last quarter of the year and we should
make this count! I'm a small business just like
you all, so I understand the pressure to get
things done in a timely fashion. I have created
some expectation guidelines to ensure we are
all aligned:

I need to send over a request!

New!!!: I have business hours! I am
available 7 days a week between 9 AM &7
PM. I can be reached on my business
number at 914--667-0053.
If I am not available via phone, please send
requests via email so my assistant and I can
ensure your request is fulfilled in a timely
manner.
If website updates are needed, please allow
72 hours before the updates are performed

As always, let me know if there's anything I can assist with!
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